
 

 

26 July 2021 
 
Dear Student, 
 
 

Results Day and Support Update 
 
Firstly, a reminder that you will receive your results sent to your Newman email address by 

13:00pm on Thursday 12th August.  A paper copy of your results will be mailed out on the day. 

It is therefore vital that you please update the college via MyEd of any changes in your 

address before results day and to check in advance that you can access your Newman email 

account.  To request a username reminder or password reset email: 

ithelp@newmanrc.oldham.sch.uk 

 
Results Queries and Support 
 
If you have any queries once you receive your results, please follow the steps below: 
 

 
 
GCSE Results Online Query Form 
 
Results day can be very stressful and worrying, and we want to reassure that the college is here 
to support you.  The results day email will contain a link to an ‘online results query form’ in 
order for you to contact the college.  Please do not phone the college or email members of 
staff.  By completing the online form, all contact is reordered centrally and any queries can be 
dealt with by the most appropriate member of staff.  The deadline for submitting the results 
online query form is Wednesday 1st September 12:00pm.  A member of Newman staff will 
contact you with an acknowledgement of your query within 7 days. 
 
 

I want to request to re-sit a 
qualification in the November exam 

series.

If you want to re-sist an English 
Language or Maths qualifcation 
because you achieved below a 
grade 4 you must contact your 

higher education provider.

If you want to re-sist any other 
GCSE qualification please fill in the 

results online query form by 
Wednesday 1st September 

12.00pm.

I have a question about my results 
or I believe there has been an error 

with my exam results.

Fill in the results online query form 
by Wednesday 1st Septemeber 
12.00pm stating the subject and 

reason.

A member of Newman staff will 
contact you within 7 days. 

Depending on the query you might 
decide to proceed with a Stage One 

Centre Review.  We will talk you 
through this process.

I have not achieved the grades 
needed to secure my further 

education conditional place offer.

Contact your further education 
provider or employer direcetly.

Contact J. Whitehead the careers 
advisor or Postive Steps.

If directed by further education 
provider or employer please fill in 
the results online query form by 

Wednesday 1st September 
12.00pm.

mailto:ithelp@newmanrc.oldham.sch.uk


 

 

Please see below the link to the most current JCQ student and parent guide: 
JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf 
 
Information can be found on the Student Portal of the Newman website, follow the Grading 
2021 link: Student Portal | St John Henry Newman (newmanrc.oldham.sch.uk) 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact 
the college via email at: results2021@newmanrc.oldham.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

D Maxwell - Assistant Headteacher for Achievement 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/JCQ-Guidance-for-Students-and-Parents-on-Summer-2021.pdf
https://www.newmanrc.oldham.sch.uk/grading2021
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